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HARVEST MINISTRIES Int’l Inc 
The orphans 
wrote their 

final exams last month and 
their summer vacation be-
gan on April 13.  The next 
school year begins on June 
1, 2019.  The orphanage 
will be painted during the 
summer vacation in order 
to meet inspection re-
quirements. 

Psalm 127:3
"Children are a 

heritage from the 
Lord, offspring a 

reward from 
him.” 

The beginning of  
our ministr y in 
India many years 
a g o i n c l u d e d 
building a home for 
orphaned children 
who were l iving 
with Pastor David 
Varghese and his 
family.  Since that 
time, many have 
g r o w n u p , 
completed their 
e d u c a t i o n , a n d 
returned to help 
c a r e f o r o t h e r 
children who are 
l e f t a t P a s t o r 
David’s door.  Your 
partnership allows 
these miracles to 
occur.

New
“ R E A C H I N G  A R O U N D  T H E  W O R L D  W I T H  T H E  W O R D ”

Ireland:

India:

Pastor David recently traveled to Bhatlakuntu to repair a water pump, as 
the village is in its greatest need of  fresh water during these hottest days of  
the year.  He encountered a man whom they had previously prayed over 
because he was suffering from insomnia and it was affecting his mental 
health.  During this visit, they found him healed and looking for a job!  
Praise the Lord! 

Murugesh arrived at the Gilgal Boys’ Home as a small child after both of  
his parents passed away.  He grew up in the orphanage and continued his 
education in civil engineering, while staying at Gilgal to help maintain the 
grounds and care for the other orphans.  He also plays the keyboard in Pas-
tor David’s church.  He finished his final exams to become a civil engineer 
on April 12 and plans to work for a company in India.

Murugesh with Brother Herb in 2006. Murugesh in 2018.



We are only $2,269.50 away from 
the $6,000 goal to purchase a new  

(used) bus for the boys’ orphanage.  The bus provides trans-
portation to school for the boys who are too young to ride a 
bicycle, for field trips, and for all other transportation needs.  
It is also used to drive Pastors Dale and Jeanne Scholten 
around the country to visit bore well sites and churches 
when they visit.  Please consider helping us provide for this 
need. 

Pastor David reports that Mother Varghese is recovering 
from her leg pain and is grateful for your prayers.   

Pastor John’s church is still under a court order from a lawsuit that was filed last year prohibiting more 
than 10 people to attend at a time.  Please pray for him, his family, and his church as they stand on the 
promises of  Christ and fight in the power of  the Holy Spirit against this persecution.  Also pray for the 
hearts of  the persecutors to be filled with the love of  Christ. 

Last year, 237 youths attended Pastor 
Laban’s first youth conference in 
Mpanda and asked him to hold one 

every year. He plans to hold a second conference at the 
end of  June. He anticipates at least 200 youths from Tan-
zania and neighboring countries to attend.  Pray with us 
for the Holy Spirit to move powerfully through their young 
hearts. 

A young man who worked with Pastor Laban for five years 
graduated from NHM Tanzania Bible College and planted 
a church in Tabora.  The Lord has blessed his new ministry with growth and his church has been able to 
financially support some of  the other new churches!  Praise the Lord for His abundant provision! 

Tanzania:

India Cont’d:

Pastor John Varghese & family.Pastor John’s church in India.

Youth conference of  2018.



The new church building near Dar es Salaam 
has been roofed and is ready for  final construction.  Pastor Laban states that 
70% of  the church members work for the Tanzanian government.  Pray for 
their influence in the government and prayerfully consider helping with this 
financial need.
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W I T H  T H E  W O R D

R E A C H I N G  A R O U N D  
T H E  W O R L D

New Harvest Ministries 
Int’l has seen over 

750,000 souls respond 
to the Gospel of  Christ 

in  Africa, India, 
Cuba and Russia

Dale & Jeanne Scholten

Projects: Here are some 

projects available for your church 
or group to adopt:

Shriviliputher Church floor, door, electrical	   $1,000 

India Convention Center Foundation 	$18,450

Tanzania Cont’d:

India 
New Harvest Ministries is providing for the care of  widows, orphans at 3 facilities and a day school 

Graduates from the Bible College have established over 90 churches 
Over 100 wells have been drilled in remote villages bringing fresh water to over 100,000 people 

Tanzania 
7 branches of  New Harvest Bible College with over 1,000 graduates 

Over 100 churches have been established throughout Tanzania, Burundi, Kenya, Uganda, Rwanda,  
and Democratic Republic of  Congo 

Cuba 
Pastors seminars and church services continue to encourage and inspire pastors and leaders 

Church before roof.
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“…to look after widows and orphans…” James 1:27


